
Teams Questions Answered 
 

Are we still playing the rule modifications from the 19th July? 

No – all standard netball rules will be back in place 

 

Can we now share bibs? 
Yes – as all teams now have their own bibs, teammates can now swap and share bibs during games at their 

own discretion. 

 

 

As captain, do I still need to fill out the Test and Trace? 
Yes – all captains still need to specify what players are attending each match 

 

 

Can we now pay cash for games? 
No – all payments need to be made online through our league system. No cash will be accepted by 

coordinators 

 

 

  Can we borrow players? 
Yes – you are now allowed to borrow players from other teams in your league. Before COVID-19 some leagues 
had borrowing rules in place but all of those rules are no longer valid. Play Netball has a set of borrowing rules 
that coordinators can implement in the league if they feel its necessary but as of the 19th July all leagues can 
borrow players from any teams in their leagues. 

 

 
I play for multiple teams, can this continue 

Yes – you can now play more than 1x game per night 

 

 
Are face coverings allowed? 

It is up to individual players if they choose to wear a face covering 
 

 
Are spectators allowed? 

Yes – spectators are now allowed but where possible please keep them to a minimum 
 

 
Are handshakes, High 5’s now allowed at the end of the game? 

Yes – its up to each individual if they wish to do this 
 
 

Will hand sanitizer still be available at the venue? 

Yes – hand sanitizer will still be available for all teams at the exit and entrance of the venue 
 



 


